From: indac@live.com 3
To: williamred2@embargmail.com

Mr. Redfern, Mom & I are in NC right now. We were only going to be out of town for a week,

bqt unexpectantly ran into some family. Unfortunately, we will not be able to attend tommorrow. We
w:ll"do whatever we can via email/efax. We do apologize and also thank you for representing us so
well.

Date: Mon, 3 Aug 2009 11:53:07 -0400
From: williamred2@embargmail.com
To: akgiggler@aol.com

CC: indac@live.com

Subject: Re: Bonita Bay may lose land

We have about 6 or 7 neighbors tomorrow going into Mr. Janes. Will you be accompanying us?
If not I need to get you signature at least. Thank you.
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From: ewkath@embarqmail.com
To: williamred2@embarqmail.com

Thank-you Bill for sending us all the news regarding our community.

We are sorry that we could not be there to sign your petition r ding the grant, but we would hope that this email could be added to the petition so
“our voices Would-teFéard. We would a8kt ssioners to award the grant money 10 Alva, e

Elaine Mansell
Duane Mansell

1 hop this is what you need. Please keep us informed as to the outcome of these meetings.
Thanks again for watching our house and have a wonderful vacation.

See you in the fall.

-——- Original Message ——
From: - - o 00

Sent: Saturday, August 01, 2009 11:51 AM

Subject: Fwd: Another victory for our region - REPLY 7/29/09

----- Forwarded Message -----

From: "Embarg Customer” <@ ooy o>

To: SR SRR

Sent: Saturday, August 1, 2009 11:50:43 AM GMT -05:00 US/Canada Eastern
Subject: Fwd: Another victory for our region - REPLY 7/29/09

This explains our petition drive and our meeting with Bob Janes and what we are about. Any questions on any of these emails call or
let me know through this medium. My home phone is 694-7583. If you choose to write a letter or send an email don't mention
anything about Bonita Bay or North River Village since we are not allowed to talk to any commissioner about an open zoning request.
THAT is scheduled for Sept. 23-24 with the Board of County Commissioners. Enjoy your lovely weather!!!!

----- Forwarded Message -----

From: "Embarq Customer" <williamred2@embarqmail.com>

To: "rmlong02"” <rmlong02@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2009 7:00:53 PM GMT -05:00 US/Canada Eastern

Subject: Re: Another victory for our region - REPLY 7/29/09

Wia wwrifl ha alad ta nick won 1n af ahont 7+45 as T am continuing on down the road so that Hubert Eberly can follow us in also. Call my
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Western Alva (aka North Olga) signatures

From: williamred2@embargmail.com
To: danielsare@ssfcumember.org

willamreaZigemoargmail.com

Monday, August 10, 2009 6:29:31 PM

The following people living on Duke Hwy., North Olga Rd., North Olga Dr., North River Rd.,
Fowlers Way, and Terrell Dr. have signed a petition requesting community planning funding for
Alva, Inc. as their perferred planning group for our region:
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William E. Redfern, Jr.
Linda Redfern
Rob Fowler
JoAnne Fowler
JoAnn Williams (Alva resident)
Hubert and Connie Eberle
Gary Hertling
Jeannie Hertling
Susan Chastain
Frank Musco
Lynne Pritchett
Sandra Ronco
Robert Longfellow
Rebecca Park
C. Banfer
Karl Banfer
Terri Cladwell
Dr. Deborah Ruddell
Betty Warden
William Hallenbeck
Rose Marie Musco
Timothy Weiss
Janette Weiss
Scott Brown
Melinda Brown
Bobby Warden
Amy Warden
William Fields (see attached letter)
Theresa Fields (see attached letter)
Duane Mansell (see attached email)
Elaine Mansell (see attached email)
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